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In this issue:

· Metro Red Line Service Delay Due to Accident Involving a Person
· CEO All-Hands Meeting

Metro Red Line Service Delay Due to Accident Involving a Person

A Metro Red Line train this afternoon traveling eastbound at the Hollywood/Vine station made contact with a male patron on the tracks. The man was transported to a local hospital with head injuries after being extracted by the Los Angeles Fire Department. Train service was single tracked from Universal City to Hollywood/Western stations with delays up to 15 minutes. Several media outlets requested information and may run stories tonight.
CEO All-Hands Meeting

Tomorrow, Wednesday December 15, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. I will be holding my quarterly All-Hands meeting at Gateway in the Board Room. Anyone who is not able to attend the meeting is encouraged to listen to their desk speaker box or to phone extension 2-6045 for audio coverage.  



	

	








